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Dear .Mr. Phipps, 

CU S"'-11:+/ I I "::::,. ~g. 
(Mr• Henry Phipps) 

FROM THE lli!.:GIUS PROFESSOR OF MEDICINE, OXFORD. 

12th February, 1912. 

I have not bothered to send you on 211 the letters which I have 

received from the librarians of the differe.nt medical schools, some of 
whom · riave no doubt written to you directly, but I enclose this one from 
Salt Lake City as a good sall!Ple. I am sure tbebook will be of the greatest 

v~lue to students. One of the ~ondon librarians mentioned to me the other 
day that their copy was in almost constant demand. 0 

1'ii th kind regards to ?.1rs. Phipps, 

Sincerely yours, 

WO. Osler 


